
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Talk of the Town is a national research project our school is taking part in.  The project is to help all our 

children with their talking and listening skills. 

 

Being good at talking and listening helps children learn, work well with others, feel confident and make 

friends. 
 

As part of the project, your child will be working in small groups, a few times a week. These groups are 

called ‘Key Stage 2 intervention’ groups.  

 

 

The ‘Key Stage 2 intervention’ groups help children to: 

 Learn more words 

 Tell stories 

 Have good conversations 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about the Key Stage 2 intervention, just 

ask your child’s class teacher. 

  
 


